Important Notice: Reporting Workplace Injuries

In the event of a work-related injury, your well-being is our priority. Remember, timely reporting
of workplace injuries is crucial. If you sustain an injury on the job, it's imperative to notify
ATHENA HR immediately. This ensures proper documentation and facilitates a swift response for
your workers' compensation claim. Your safety matters, and we're here to support you every
step of the way. Don't hesitate to reach out to ATHENA HR to ensure your health and rights are
protected. Stay safe and informed!



